
Ag. Dean Foa Meets Class Representatives 

Acting Dean Faculty of Agriculture (FAO), Prof. R. Kinuthia Ngugi CAVS held a meeting with 
some class representatives this morning (18th, September, 2013) to introduce himself to them as 
well as get to know them.  A number of them were not available due to short notice but be 
informed of the next meeting. The Dean and the class reps. agreed to work together to ensure 
smooth running of the Faculty and create a conducive environment for learning. To achieve this, 
they will meet at least once a month this semester. The next meeting 


